
Kia ora, Talofa lava, afio mai, ˈnʌməsteɪ , pai ata, 

Kuja hapa, greetings, สวสัด,ี 欢迎 and malo e lelei, 

Salaam 
Welcome back everyone. It is so good to see you all. As a welcome back treat - 
Thank you to all of our parents who were able to have a free coffee today.  

I would like to welcome Katy Scott who will be teaching in Room 2. We are 
really pleased to have you here Katy. 

Some really exciting news for the junior school. We finally have our funding 
and application for our new junior playground approved. We will dismantle 
the old playground this term so that the new playground can be constructed in 
the July holidays. You have waited so long for this . I am really proud of you. 

It will be so good to have our school activities back up and running. We have 
new groups starting up this term for gardening on Wednesdays ,  and our fly-
ing dance group in the hall on Thursdays. Sports teams will be able to return 
for our cluster sports as well. We are still looking for a Kapa Haka tutor for our 
school. Please contact me if you know of anyone who could lead our Kapa Ha-
ka group. 

Matariki Celebration 

Our school is participating in the Matariki  collaborative Art work which will be 
displayed at the Te Atatu Peninsula Community Centre. We will send out more 
information for you as soon as we receive it. 

Thank you parents for helping with the parking at the front of the school . If 
some of you can use the Arohanui entry it helps with the number of cars at the 
main entrance. 

I am looking forward to a wonderful Term 2 reconnecting with you all and 
bringing many of our activities back to school so that  life is back to normal as 
much as possible. 

Margaret Samson (Principal) 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

TERM DATES 2022 

Term 2—2nd May—8th July 

6 Jun          Queens Birthday Holiday 

7 Jun    Teacher Only Day  

24 Jun        Matariki Holiday 

Term 3—25th July—30 September 

9 Aug          School Photos 

29 Aug       Teacher Only Day 

Term 4—17th October—16th December 

24 Oct          Labour Day 

 

 

 

  

 

 

EDMONTON SCHOOL  

OSCAR PROGRAM 

 
For more information about before school, after school care and 

holiday program or enrolment forms  

please contact   

Office Ph 8389318 or  Claire Busby 027 550 5197 

(PLEASE NOTE: WE ARE NOT OPEN FOR TEACHER ONLY DAYS) 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS 

The Lucky Book order issue 3 brochure 
was sent home yesterday. Please note 
your orders will need to be 
in to the school office by 
Wednesday the 18th May.  

LUNCHES REMINDER 

Please remember to pay for any online lunch orders on the day 

that the lunches are ordered with name of your 

child and order date as the reference  

Thank you 



 

 

 


